
 Below are some very important yearbook requirements for your 8th grade baby/childhood 
 picture and parent/guardian dedication. 

 DEADLINE:  Due  no  later  than  Monday,  October  2nd  .  Items  received  after  the  due  date  are  not 
 guaranteed  to  be  included  in  the  yearbook  and  will  be  accepted  on  a  first-come,  first-served 
 basis as long as space is still available. 

 BABY/CHILDHOOD  PICTURE  and  PARENT  DEDICATION:  Although  it  is  not  a  requirement,  families  are 
 encouraged  to  submit  one  baby/childhood  picture  and  brief  dedication  (strictly  100  words  or 
 less), which costs $30. 

 REQUIREMENTS:  Submit  one  picture  and  a  dedication  of  100  words  or  less.  Please  submit  your  text 
 dedication  typed  in  a  plain,  simple  font.  Messages  must  be  typed.  NOTE:  Our  design  scheme 
 does not allow for specially formatted text, therefore poems, etc. will not be accepted. 

 SUBMISSION:  Please email the picture and dedication to  jhyearbook@jajags.com 
 Digital  submissions  are  highly  preferred.  Photo  submission  of  a  minimum  resolution  of  300dpi,  JPEG 
 format photo is preferred submitted via email. 
 If  you  are  unable  to  submit  digitally,  turn  items  into  the  secondary  office  to  the  attention  of  8th 
 Grade Yearbook Ad  . Be sure to put your child’s name on the back of the picture. 
 The $30 fee can be submitted via the following means: 

 Venmo @JA-Boosters  - Please note the student name and  8th Grade Yearbook 
 Ad  in the  What’s it for?  note 
 Cash or Check  made payable to Jefferson Academy Boosters (with  8th Grade 
 Yearbook Ad  in the memo line) 

 DISCLAIMER:  If  you  choose  to  submit  physical  copies  of  your  photos,  they  will  be  kept  in  a  safe 
 place.  The  yearbook  staff  will  have  them  available  for  pick  up  at  the  end  of  the  year.  The 
 yearbook  staff  tries  their  best  to  guarantee  the  safety  of  your  photos  but  please  make  duplicates 
 of  all  irreplaceable  photos.  This  is  also  another  reason  why  digital  submissions  are  strongly 
 encouraged. 

 QUESTIONS?  Please  refer  to  last  year’s  yearbook,  or  contact  the  junior  high  yearbook  staff  via 
 email. 

 Thank you, 
 JH Yearbook Staff 
 jhyearbook@jajags.com 


